From: Jim McLaughlin jmclaughlin@mcttelecom.com

Subject: Town Welcome sign

Date: Jan 24, 2025 at 10:31:48 AM

To: mikesrt287@gmail.com

Hi Mike;

I was glad to meet you yesterday. I put together some thoughts on my making a new welcome to Warner sign to replace the current one at the Exit 9 roundabout.

I propose going with the identical size as the one three now, 9 feet long by 34 inches high, and using the existing support structure to minimize costs.

I would use Atlantic White Cedar for the sign, due to its properties of resistance to weather and insects, as well as being a very workable material. The cost of this wood is approximately \$860.

I would welcome any assistance in the design of the sign that the Town Beautification Committee or others in Town with an artistic bent might offer. The design would be carved and painted.

I estimate that my cost for this project would be \$2,200.

I look forward to your response.